
IF NOT NOW... WHEN? 

 

Following the significant increase in racist and discriminatory policies by the Italian government  

and European institutions, we have chosen to build together a “Permanent Assembly for 

Rights”, always open to everyone, which can and must create paths and actions capable of 

humanizing our society and demanding from the government the elimination of social injustices.  

 

We want to publicly present our contribution to this effort by inviting all immigrants and non- 

immigrants to participate in our meetings, starting from a few fundamental points:  

 

1. The request to respect the deadlines for the renewal and issuance of residence permits  

and for the regularization of all immigrants present in the country. 

2. The reduction of the time required to obtain Italian citizenship for the children of immigrants  

born or raised in Italy. 

3. The recognition of equal dignity and rights between Italians and immigrants, as inhabitants  

of the same country. 

4. The closure of detention centers for foreigners (CPR) and overcoming the current model  

of asylum seeker reception centers. 

5. A strong and determined NO to war and the war economy. We want peace as the only  

solution to ensure peaceful coexistence among peoples. 

6. A clear NO to the new security decree that this government would like to pass into law in  

the coming weeks, designed to suppress dissent and further worsen the lives of foreign  

citizens in Italy. 

 

TO VOICE OUR DEMANDS, WE HAVE DECIDED TO ORGANIZE A PUBLIC ASSEMBLY  

SUNDAY, MAY 25 AT VIA TIBURTINA 770(next to metro B: Pietralata) 

JOIN US WITH YOUR COMMUNITY! 

 

PERMANENT 

ASSEMBLY 

FOR THE RIGHTS 

OF IMMIGRANTS 


